
 

 

 

Adam M. Hall 

Analyst, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-3624 

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com 

 

January 31, 2022  

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DE 20-092; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

2021–2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

On November 12, 2021, the Commission issued Order No. 26,553 approving the energy efficiency 

portion of the SBC rate beginning on January 1, 2022, in the above-captioned proceeding.  On 

December 20, 2021, Liberty (the “Company”) filed tariff pages in compliance with this order. 

On January 12, 2022, Commission staff issued a letter of non-compliance regarding Page 22 of 

the Company’s December 2021 filing wherein Page 22 did not correctly reference the order 

number, docket number, or program years. 

Per the letter of non-compliance, the Company refiles the following:  

 First Revised Page 22 

An annotated tariff page denoting the changes and a clean tariff page are provided.  Thank 

you for your attention to this matter. 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Adam M. Hall 
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